From: Blackett-Jones, LaDawn
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 5:08 PM
To: Martin, Janet; King, Kimani
Subject: Re: Is our Police Beat moving?
Whoo hoo. Kimani you know what that means? You will completely get those two NPUs we share H and T. So you can go to 6 meetings a month and I can goto 4 :) 
Sent from my BlackBerry Smartphone. 

LaDawn Blackett Jones 
Chief Senior Assistant District Attorney 
Director of the Community Prosecution/Zone 4 Community Prosecutor 
136 Pryor St. 3rd floor 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
(404) 699-5294 (direct) 
(404) 224-2041 (fax) 
ladawn.blackett-jones@fultoncountyga.gov 

Subject: Fw: Is our Police Beat moving?
Join your neighbors this Thursday, April 8th 6:30pm for the Safety Committee meeting to discuss with APD Chief the re-organizational plans that include moving Beat 412 and 413 to Zone 1.  Will moving our Beats around solve the problem of too much area to cover with too few officers?  Is Zone 1 less stressed than Zone 4?

 

Now is the time to speak.  Now is the time to get understanding.  Now is the time to act.

 

See you Thursday and bring a neighbor.

 

Cathy Richards

NPU-H 

